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TOWN OF HANNIBAL
Planning Board Meeting

March 7, 2024

Planning Board Members Present: Chairman Ronald Greenleaf, Joseph
Melita, Brandon Scruton, Anthony Murabito, Carrie Deloff, David Scott

Secretary: Shelly Stanton,

Absent: Nancy Adamy - Excused

Public Attendees: Jessica Shepard, Mike Farnham

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by Chairman Ronald Greenleaf.

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.
Roll call was taken.

Reading and approval of February 1, 2024, minutes. A motion to accept
the minutes by Joseph Melita, 2nd by Brandon Scruton, all in favor.

Jessica Shepard and Mike Farnham were present to discuss the
possibility of opening a tap house (not brewing on premises) at 1532
County Route 3 – the old Patriot Trailer building at the end of County
Route 3. Upon pulling the property record up on Oswego County Real
Property, it was found that the site is actually located within the village
and therefore needs to be addressed at the upcoming village meeting
on Monday. Discussed with them what questions they will need to be
prepared to answer.

Communications – None.
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Old Business – Chairman Ronald Greenleaf asked the board members
how they liked last month’s training. He also asked if there was any
training in particular that anyone was interested in doing.

New Business – Special Use Training was done by all board members
present.

The Tug Hill Conference was discussed.

Date of the next meeting will be April 4, 2024, at 7:00PM.

At 8:07, a motion to adjourn was made by Anthony Murabito, 2nd by
David Scott, all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelly Stanton
Planning Board Secretary


